
School Notice Board  - June 

Friday 21st: KS1&KS2 Sports Day 1.15pm 

Friday 21st: Own Clothes—Fancy Goods for Sum-

mer Fayre  

Saturday 22nd: Open morning at St. Paul’s for 

Years 4 & 5 10.00-1.00pm 

Tuesday 25th—Y5 to a Sports Day at St. Paul’s 

Thursday 27th—Own Clothes—cakes/chocolate 

Thursday 27th-Y5 taster day at St. Paul’s (Y5 to wear uniform for 

St. Paul’s and bring a change of clothes if donating for summer 

fair) 

Thursday 27th—Summer Fayre 

Friday 28th—INSET Day—school closed  

July 

Tuesday 2nd –Y4 Taster day to St. Paul’s 

Wednesday 3rd-Friday 5th-Residential trips for Year 5 & 6 

St. Elizabeth’s Catholic  

Primary School 
A Voluntary Academy 

Tel: 0161-437-3890   

Dear Parent/Carers, 

What a fabulous end to the week our Year 1 children had last Friday as 
they had a trip to Formby beach. The weather was kind to them and they 
enjoyed paddling in the sea, collecting shells and climbing the sand 
dunes. The children behaved so beautifully, Mrs Williams awarded the 
whole class the Gold Award Certificate in today’s assembly. Well done to 
Year 1! 

It has been another fantastic week of sporting activities despite the threat 
of rain each day. At the time of writing this, the Foundation Stage sports 
day has gone ahead and I am sure the sun will be shining this afternoon 
too! 

Year 2 visited the Marist Centre on Tues-
day and thought about the ways in which 
we can give thanks to God.  

We welcomed Mrs Deerdon from Mission 
Together and presented her with a 
cheque for £500 from our Lenten fund-
raising. Mrs Deerdon has supported our 
school for many years as our Mission Together representative. She has 
delivered numerous assemblies over the years and helped us to under-
stand the real importance of ‘children helping children’. She is now retir-
ing and we thank her and 
send her our very best 
wishes. 

Finally, my thanks to Mrs 
Williams for organising a 
super sports week for all 
our children! 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

21st June 2019 

Attendance  W/C 10th June 

 

 

Well done to Y1  with 

99.3% 

Whole school attendance last 

week was 95.7% and below 

our target! Let’s hope this 

week has been a better week 

and back up above our tar-

get. 

This week, due to sports day, children with 

100% did not receive their ice pops and will 

get them on Monday. 

Year %  

FS1 89.0% 

FS2 94.1% 

Y1 99.3% 

Y2 98.7% 

Y3 98.2% 

Y4 94.1% 

Y5 97.3% 

Y6 94.3% 

Gold Award  

FS2   Servita 

Y1          All of Year 1 

Y2    May 

Y3    Alice 

Y4    Erin 

Y5    Jemimah 

Y6    All of Year 6 

Lunchtime VIPs  

FS2 Servita                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Y1    Coby  

Y2    Alex  

Y3    Frankie  

Y4    Cody  

Y5    Courtney 

Y6    Kenzie 

Pope Francis@Pontifex 

Dear young people, I would like to tell each one of you: God 

loves you; never doubt it, whatever happens to you in life; 

under any circumstances, you are  

infinitely loved. 

PTA News—Summer Fair 

The countdown is on to St Elizabeth's Summer Fair! 

It is being held next Thursday, 27th June from 3-5pm 

at school. There are lots of fun and exciting activities 

planned for our festival themed event: We have face painting, tom-

bolas, coconut shy, punch ball balloons, BBQ, sand art, lucky enve-

lopes, soak the teacher and lots more! 

As well as our usual bouncy castles, there will also be an inflatable 

fun house. As last year we are selling wristbands at £5 which give 

unlimited access. Wristbands will be available from the office and 

after school in the playground. 

If you can offer help by providing a raffle prize or help with running 

the stall we would be very grateful at present we have very few 

parent volunteers. The more help we have the more activities we 

can offer. Please contact the school office if you can help in any 

way. 

Talent Show 

Last Friday the weekend began with our ever popular Talent Show. 

We know our children have many talents and skills which they show 

off in school weekly and share their out of school achievements in 

Gold Award. However, this is always a wonderful opportunity to 

discover hidden talents and last week was no exception! 

Our school council held auditions throughout the week and man-

aged to narrow it down to 15 acts. We saw singers, gymnasts, danc-

ers, comedians, skipping enthusiasts and much, much more. We 

had a wonderful panel of judges who offered very constructive and 

positive comments. The overall category winners were: 

Yrs 1,2&3  Jack      Yrs 4 & 5 Joshua   Yr 6 Kay 

 

Our overall winner was Grace Corbett with a fantastic impression of 

Donald Trump. Congratulations to everyone who took part and our 

very talented and worthy winners! 

 

 


